
JESSIE LEE PAC MAY MEETING MINUTES 
 May 13thst, 2014                                                                       

 President: Sarah Carbonneau-Cole 
                                                 Vice President: Sharon Gadeke 
                                                           Treasurer: Erin Drake 
                                                        Secretary: Tammy Friedel 

 
In Attendance: Sharon G, Tammy, Erin D,Marianne P, Principal Mrs 

Davison, Justin D, Jamie F, Catherine M, Emily S, Marsha O 
 

Meeting Called to Order at 6:30pm 
 

April Meeting Minutes reviewed and approved 
 

Principal Report 
See Attached Report From The Principal 

 
Financial & Updates 

See Attached Report on PAC Board 
 

Elections for 2014-2015 School Year 
 Your New PAC  

 
President: Sharon Gadeke 

Vice-President: Jamie Friesen 
Treasurer: Erin Drake 

Secretary: Tammy Friedel 
Past President: Sarah Carbonneau-Cole 

 
We Look Forward To Having Another Successful Year!!!!! 

 
Thank You to Everyone Who Came Out To Vote 

 
Fundraiser Updates 

 
Pub Night at Sawbucks 

Pub Night will be held on Saturday, June 14th 



Tickets are $20.00 each and they are being sold on our Hot Lunch 
Website and at Fun Night 

-50/50 tickets will be sold at the venue 
-Silent Auction items will also be auctioned off to the highest bidder 

Come out and support our School and PAC... 
 

Teachers Luncheon 
As a Thank You to the Teachers at our school for all that they do.  PAC 

will be providing a lunch for the Teachers on Tuesday, June 17th 
 

Fun Fair June 06th 
Our Fun Fair is approaching very quickly. 

PAC has been working very hard to get out the information to the 
Parents and Students.... 

 
-Early ticket sales have started on our Hot Lunch Website or they can 

be purchased at the office. 
-For $20.00 you will receive 25 tickets... All tickets are $1.00 each. So 
get on-line or go to the Office to receive this deal. Deadline is May 30th 

for Early Tickets so don't wait... 
Packages have gone out to Students regarding our Fun Night 

 
-Grade 6/7 Students were sent home with a notice for Volunteering on 

Fun Night..Please encourage you Child to come out and Volunteer.  All 
Grade 6/7 Students who Volunteer, will receive a Voucher that can be 

used for one free  ride/game...  
Please have your child return the notice to their Teacher ASAP 

 
In order to make this Fun Fair a Huge Success, PAC requires the 
support of the Parents.  We require a lot of Volunteers to help out 

at the various stations through the course of the night ... 
If you are able to come out and Volunteer, your time will truly be 

appreciated 
You can sign up on our Hot Lunch Website 

 
 Next PAC MEETING 



 
Thursday May 29th at 6:30pm in the Library 

-Updates on Pub Night 
-Fun Night 

 
 

We have also set a date for our first PAC Meeting 
of the 2014-2015 School Year 

September 11th, 6:30 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	
  


